
 
 

PAN Meeting with MPP Steve Clark (Leeds-Grenville) 
 
On Friday, April 1, 2016, PAN 
representative Ferdie Tozer, P.Eng. and 
GLP representative Ray Linseman, 
P.Eng., F.E.C. met with MPP Steve Clark 
(Leeds-Grenville).  
 
The meeting provided Ferdie and Ray with 
the opportunity to distinguish between the 
role of Ontario’s regulatory and advocacy 
bodies for the engineering profession. 
Having met with representatives from both 
OSPE and PEO at his constituency office 
and Queen’s Park, MPP Clark is very 
familiar with both organizations.  
 
Ferdie discussed 3 documents with MPP Clark: OSPE’s 2016 pre-budget submission to 
the Minister of Finance; OSPE’s report entitled Engineering a Cleaner Economy; and a 
presentation put together by OSPE’s Energy Task Force entitled A Smart Grid 
Electricity Price Plan.  
 
MPP Clark has participated in briefings at Queen’s Park on carbon pricing options. He 
appreciated the discussion points raised in OSPE’s Engineering a Cleaner Economy 
report. MPP Clark noted the report would be a useful resource when this topic is 
discussed within his own party caucus.  
 
Ray also shared with MPP Clark activities that PEO’s Thousand Islands Chapter put 
together for National Engineering Month (NEM). NEM is Canada’s biggest celebration of 
engineering, with over 500 events and activities taking place across the country during 
the month of March. 
 
Thank you to MPP Clark for meeting with OSPE, and thank you to Ferdie and Ray for 
their continued dedication to the profession! 
 
 
 
 

  

From left to right: Ferdie Tozer, P.Eng. MPP Steve Clark 

(Leeds-Grenville), and GLP representative Ray Linseman, 

P.Eng., F.E.C. 


